
 

                                                                      December 13, 2012 

 

Dear Editor, 

 

I am enclosing here with a manuscript entitled “Effect of growth hormone hyperbaricoxygen and 

combined therapy on intestinal neomucosa formation of gastric serosa (Experimental Study)” 

submitted to “World Journal of Gastroenterology” for possible evaluation. Thank you for a very 

complete analysis of this presentation of the article. Some of the points that you raise should be 

discussed together. 

 

Please find enclosed the edited manuscript in Word format (file name: 1028-review.doc). 

 

Title: Effect of growth hormone hyperbaricoxygen and combined therapy on intestinal neomucosa 

formation of gastric seroza (Experimental Study) 

 

Author: Gokhan Adas, Mine Adas, Soykan Arikan, Ahu Kemik Sarvan, Akin Savas Toklu, Selva 

Mert, Gul Barut, Sedat Kamali, Bora Koc
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ESPS Manuscript NO: 1028 

 

The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers: 

1 Format has been updated. 

 

2 Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer; 

 

(1) We removed the related results data out of Discussion.  

(2) We researched the enclosed case report that HBO was used to treat SBS and we added to our 

manuscript and also our references.  

(3) We had attention to be more specific, significantly better or worse in our results. We 

modified the presentation of our results according to your suggestions. We altered to present 

the beneficial effects of our results instead of just listing the differences.   

(4) We review our language polishing accordance to your format. 

 

3 We pay attention to reloaded the references and typesetting correctly, also we added the DOI and 

PMID numbers. 

 

4 We could not reach the Kasai’s study that pulmonary changes and development of spontaneous 

pneumothorax under hyperbaric environment. The Japanese journal of thoracic surgery 22:592-6, 

1969.  

 

 

 

 



Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology. 
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Fax: +90 212 726 0000  
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